
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
27 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Read Write Inc Meeting for All Parents/Carers 
2.45pm, Thursday 5 October – Main Hall 
 
We are continuing to use the Read Write Inc phonics scheme in school, and we will run a series of meetings 
throughout the year to inform parents/carers how we are teaching your children to read, how you can help 
at home and our Responsible Reader programme. 
 
The first meeting is Thursday 5 October at 2.45pm in the Main Hall.  All parents/carers from across school, 
including Nursery, are invited to attend. 
 
I look forward to meeting you all next week. 
  
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs B Price 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 


